Minutes
Knob Noster Park Board

August 24, 2021

The Knob Noster Park Board met on August 24, 2021, for a regular scheduled meeting.

Call to Order: President Storms called the meeting to order at 5:33 pm. Member’s

present were Tim Storms, Jennifer Palmer, Benjamin Liechti and Trisha Wilcox.
Park Board Members not present: Joe Burnor, Krista Colvin and Catherine Plakorus.

Minutes: Minutes from meeting August 10, 2021, were reviewed by the park board
members. Trisha made a motion to approve the minutes. Jennifer seconded the motion;

minutes were approved by the park board members.

Public Participation: Two members from the Johnson County Sheriff’s Office joined our

meeting to discuss the upcoming event Movie Night in the Park. They discussed the
issues another town was having getting the license for a movie. They relayed due to the
pandemic, JCAD was no longer attending public events. They said if they came to our
move night they would provide popsicles and face painting. Discussion was had between
the board and two deputies about how they would like to participate in our community
events. The board also relayed the information about the Downtown markets and

Oktoberfest.

Old Business:

1. There was no old business to discuss.

New Business:

2. It was decided by the board to hold off the Movie Night in the Park on September
11th and plan for a future date.




3. The board did not discuss signs for the September 11, 2021 event due to the
cancellation.

4. Trisha asked that the next Park Board meeting for September 14, 2021 be held at
Mitch Franklin City Park and the meeting revolves around the new playground
equipment the board will purchase. All park board members were asked to bring

quote for the equipment they would like to see be put in.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Trisha and seconded by Ben. All board

members were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm.

Next scheduled meeting will be September 14, 2021, at 5:30 pm at Mitch Franklin Park.




